RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

30 King William Close Kempston Bedford, MK42 7BA Tel: 01234 841835 9th October 2015

Anne Grant, Editor, Renhold Village Magazine Renhold Beds MK41

Dear Renhold Village Magazine,

Thank you for all the information you provided to the Parish Council and your detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of the magazine.

The Finance Committee discussed the application at their meeting recently and felt it appropriate to award a grant of £1,737. The Committee asked me to highlight when responding that your efforts for collating this publication every month are greatly appreciated, and that it is pleasing to see a reduction in the printing costs of the magazine. The Councillors were also mindful with the future workings potentially of a village website facility that this would bring a potential increase from an advertising perspective so this may need to be a future consideration for the Magazine in terms of the advertising rates they charge.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat Renhold Parish Clerk